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SVP 

Welcome Back to 
Sierra Vista.  We 
welcomed (375) 
Kindergarten, 1st 
and 2nd graders 

WME 

Welcoming back the 
students at White 

Mountain 
Elementary with fun 
activities and a day 

full of learning. 

 
 

UPCOMING    
 
August 10  

RHS Football Scrimmage vs. Hatch 
                  5:00 p.m. 
 
August 17  

RHS Football at Gadsden 
       7:00 p.m. 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

 
Welcome back everyone!  The 2023-2024 school 
year is off to a great start.  It was great seeing 
all of our staff at Monday’s Welcome Back 
Breakfast and a joy seeing students yesterday 
and today. 
 
One of our goals and challenges this year is to 
bring more fun into our daily lessons and 
assignments.  The overwhelming success of our 
math acceletor classes at SVP and WME, as well 
as the incredible student response from our last 
two June programs, has reinforced the simple 
notion that combining fun and learning creates 
noticeable gains and long term positive results.  
So parents, be prepared for hearing about more 
school days that are packed with fun (and 
learning)! 
 
Two start-of-the-year shout outs:  The RHS Band 
was amazing performing at our Back to School 
Staff breakfast.  They played the National 
Anthem, the Warrior Fight Song, and in less than 
a week, pulled off an amazing version of 
“Everybody have Fun Tonight!”  Thank you to 
Lincoln County Backpack 4 Kids for the 
donation of the backpacks! Have a great 
weekend and have fun! 
Dr. B. 

RMS 
 

Student Council at 
Ruidoso Middle 

School helped hand 
out class schedules 
and greet incoming 
6th graders and new 

students. 

RHS 
 

Welcome Back 
Ruidoso High 

School Students! 
Enjoying back to 

school icebreakers 
and all sorts of 

beginning of the 
year activities. 


